
Warsaw, 8 June 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Clients, 

 

Our Company has introduced the mojeID service, which allows you to gain an online access to your 
account in the Employee Pension Scheme (EPS) in a simple and secure manner. 

 

Why is it worthwhile to have an online access to EPS? 

The access will allow you to: 

• view your EPS contributions regularly and at any time, 
• observe the investment results. 

 

How to gain the online access to EPS?  

Simply go to Registration (generali-investments.pl) and select the option of identity confirmation with 
mojeID. The system will guide you through the steps of data verification up to the activation of your 
online access.  

More information about the mojeID service can be found on mojeID.pl. 

 

Important information:  

1) the mojeID service can be used while creating an online account by each EPS participant whose 
bank is available for the purposes of this service (the bank’s logo will be visible on the home 
page), 

2) if your bank is not available for the purposes of the service, please contact your employer 
to request the online access on your behalf (after completing and signing relevant 
documents). 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us: 

- email: emerytalne@generali-investments.pl 

- phone: 22 355 46 66 

 

Best regards 

Generali Investments TFI team 

 

  

https://www.transakcje.generali-investments.pl/transakcje.generali-investments/rejestracja/
https://www.mojeid.pl/#co-to-jest-moje-id

